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WRIGHT’S HOUSE OF HOPE, INC. 
Where Healing and Opportunities Happen 

 

Here’s how your kindness and generosity are making a difference… 

JUVENILE JAIL MINISTRY  
Wright’s House of Hope (WHOH) continues to support the Officers, Staff and juveniles at the 
Greenville County Juvenile Detention Center (GCJDF) in Greenville, SC and the Department of 
Juvenile Justice (DJJ) in Columbia, SC.  Included below are just a few examples. 

 
 
 

 
We appreciate the work of 
the dedicated Officers and 
Staff!  WHOH sponsored 
Chick-fil-A lunches at 
GCJDF to show our 
appreciation. 
 
The juveniles assembled 
appreciation gifts for 450+ 
Public Safety employees in 
Greenville County.  The 
supplies for these gifts 
were sponsored by 
Boulevard Baptist Church 
in Anderson, SC. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Serving Christmas morning 
breakfast and giving gifts to 
the juveniles at GCJDF. 
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Care Bags:  Life-giving supplies (backpacks filled with personal care supplies and fun socks) 

given to juveniles leaving the facility.   
(FYI, the faces of the juveniles are covered in these photos for privacy reasons.) 

 

 
Spiritual Development via Zoom  

 
“It has been a tough year for our detention facility.  Your generosity to 

our juveniles and staff is so appreciated and like a breath of fresh air for 
our weary spirits.”   Lieutenant Barbara Pressley, GCJDF 
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COMMUNITY MINISTRY 

 
Imani with her children Noah and Naomi;  Right:  Her new home and housewarming gifts 

 

“I’m so thankful for my mentor-mom, Ms. Beverly.  She has been a rock for me since I was a 
junior in high school and expecting Noah. Soon after graduating, Noah and I didn’t have a 
place to live, and Ms. Bev took us into her family and the rest is history. After two years at 

her home, she helped me to transition to an apartment where I took in my 18-year-old 
brother because he was homeless.  I’ve appreciated all the prayers and donations from 
WHOH over the years, such as housewarming donations for the apartment, clothes, and 

pieces of furniture for the kids and a computer.  Ms. Beverly even gave me her car because 
all the cars I had bought were lemons :).  I’ve learned a lot about how to be a young lady, 
lean on God, be relentless, love and work hard for my children through all the good and 

the tough times we’ve shared. I qualified for a Habitat for Humanity home recently and we 
moved in the week before Christmas. Ms. Beverly has coached me through the homeowner 

process, and I continue to solicit her guidance daily on things concerning life and the 
choices I have to make as a single mom, decisions about house, the kids, and job offers etc.  

Thank you Ms. Bev, WHOH and all of your donors for the home warming supplies I 
requested! Your kindness and generosity are appreciated!”   Imani Rucker 

  

Partners, your kindness and generosity are making a 
difference.  THANK YOU!  

 
Beverly Caligaris and the WHOH Board of Directors 

If you have questions or would like to make a donation, please contact 
WHOH Director Beverly Caligaris at 864-325-9163 or via email at beverly.caligaris@whoh.org 


